

Wyoming Conference of Building Officials



President: Ken Rogers City of Gillette (307) 686-5260 ken@gillettewy.gov

Vice President:

Secretary: Tom Scranton
Wilson & Associates, LLC
(307) 632-1776
tom@wilsonandassociateswy.com

Treasurer: Billy Nunn Teton County (307) 733-3959

x8415

bnunn@tetonwyo.org

Director:

Director: Dave Paskett
City of Riverton (307) 856-9121
dpaskett@rivertonwy.gov

Director: Byron Mathews City of Cheyenne (307) 637-6311 bmathews@cheyennecity.org

Past President: Keith Bowar

Retired

wyobigk@gmail.com

May 2, 2022

Mr. Greg Wheeler, Chair ICC Nominating Committee c/o Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO International Code Council Birmingham District Office 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Wheeler and Committee Members:

The Wyoming Conference of Building Officials, Chapter of the International Code Council is pleased to endorse the candidacy of Mr. Michael Wich, for the position of President of the International Code Council.

We have reviewed Mr. Wich's resume, credentials and his performance as the current Vice President, Secertary Treasurer, and as a long standing board member for the ICC. We find that he demonstrates a deep understanding of the issues facing the Code Council Family of Solutions nationwide as well as globlally and will serve the membership and it's mission of building safety.

We believe that his vision, experience, skill sets, and outlook will continue to lead the ICC into the future. The Wyoming Chapter fully supports Mr. Michael Wich's election to the office of President of the International Code Council.

Respectfully,

Ken Rogers President

Wyoming Conference of Building Officials

